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Everything is operating smoothly.  Everyone continues to submit 
their bills and checks for deposit in a timely manner.   
 
There have been three (3) electronic motions presented from the 
time of the Fall, 2011, AIS Board Meeting.   
 
Listing of electronic motions addressed: 
 
"That the AIS Board of Directors accept the invitation from  
the Iris  
Society of Dallas to host the 2013 AIS Convention in Dallas,  
Texas" 
 
The motion passed with 11 YES votes and 5 NO votes. 
 
"That the AIS direct Paul Gossett to sign a contract with the 
Doubletree Hotel in New Orleans, LA for the 2013 AIS Fall 
Board Meeting." 
 
The motion passed with 16 YES votes and 1NO votes. 
 
”That the AIS transfer $10,005.49 to the AIS Foundation to 
close out the  
AIS Restricted Funds for the AIS Library and for Research&  
Scientific  
Grants." 
  
The motion passed with 16 YES votes and ZERO NO votes. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Michelle Snyder 
AIS Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


